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May 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

YEAR 6 SUMMER TERM 2025 

Welcome back after the Easter break. We trust you had a happy and relaxing time with your families 

and that the children are ready for their final term at Haydn; it promises to be very busy and 

exciting. 

Key Stage 2 SATs commence the week beginning Monday 12th May. The children have worked 

extremely hard all year and we are very proud of them. Please make sure your child is in school every 

day that week and contact school early if there is a problem on any particular day. We would like to 

invite the children to arrive at school at 8:30am for breakfast, where there will be a range of 

pastries and fruit.  

After SATs, we will be participating in the GREAT Project. This consists of four sessions and 

enables Primary School children to gain knowledge about healthy relationships. We have been involved 

with this for the last eight years and the children have thoroughly enjoyed it. In addition, we will be 

teaching SRE (Sex and Relationships Education). The following topics will be covered over a four-

week period: Puberty and Reproduction; Understanding Relationships; Conception and Pregnancy and 

Communicating in Relationships.  

 

Numeracy and Literacy lessons will be more theme based and our topics will include: Leisure & 

Entertainment in the 20th Century and Climate Change in geography, Renewable Energy in science and 

Exploring Identity in art. The children will be using the computer programme ‘Tinkercad’ to design 

and create 3D desk organisers that will be printed using our 3D printer. We are also looking forward 

to an exciting arts week. 

 

On Wednesday 18th June, we leave for Shropshire via Alderford Lake for an exciting and well-

deserved adventure! Could any final payments be made as soon as possible please. 

 

In June and July, the children will be attending induction days at their Secondary Schools and 

transition staff from some of the schools will be visiting the children at Haydn. 

 

We are now beginning to prepare for our end of year production and will be in touch with 

performance dates in the coming weeks.  

 

Thank you for your continued support this year. 

 

The Year 6 Team 
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